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Dear ftr. Bridenbaugh:

Thank you for sending me copies of the " Nuclear Power Plant Decommissioning"
and "Early Shutdown Scenario" studies. You related during our
February 26, 1982 telephone conversation that the " Nuclear Power Plant
Decommissioning" study was prepared by both you and fir. Richard Hubbard and
that the August 31, 1979 draft which you have sent to me is the
most up-to-date version of this study. It is further my understanding that
this study was never officially published, but was prepared by your company
for another company.

Your assistance is most appreciated.

Yours truly,

Lee Scott Dewey
Counsel for NRC Staff

T >

OF FICE k
. . ....... ... .. . / . .... .. .. ...... . ... . . . . . . .. .

y1/..6

3
_

64 820302 - - - -- - - - - .... . -

* OFFICIAL RECORD COPY * " *o-32"2*ppg


